
From: Chambers - Ross J  

Sent: Friday, 2 November 2018 4:35 PM 
To: Kate Thomson 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2017/59 and AM2017/57 Restaurant and Hospitality Awards 

 
Dear Ms Thomson, 
 
ABI and NSWBC are granted an extension of time to file submissions in reply in accordance with the 
Statement and Directions issued 19 September 2018 by 4pm Monday, 5 November 2018. 
 
Unfortunately, a video link to Newcastle is not available for the Mention on Friday 9/11. If you wish 
to be connected by telephone please advise the telephone number that you can be contacted on.  
 
Regards, 
 
Casey Sutton 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4648 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

 
From: Kate Thomson [mailto:Kate.Thomson@Ablawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Friday, 2 November 2018 2:30 PM 

To: Chambers - Ross J 
Subject: AM2017/59 and AM2017/57 Restaurant and Hospitality Awards 

 
Dear Associate  

 

AM2017/59 and AM2017/57 Restaurant Industry Award 2010 and Hospitality 

Industry (General) Award 2010 

 

We refer to the above and the amended directions issued on 19 September 2018. 

Our clients, ABI and the NSWBC, are regrettably unable to comply with the direction to 

file submissions in reply by this afternoon (2 November 2018).  Accordingly, we 

respectfully request an extension to file to COB on Monday 5 November 2018. 

 

We apologise for the inconvenience and for the lateness of this request. 

 

We also request, for the purpose of the mention on 9 November 2018, a videolink to 

Newcastle if possible. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you wish to discuss. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Kate Thomson 
Senior Associate 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 

 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/decisionssigned/html/2018fwc5779.htm
mailto:chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au

